
 

 

 

CITY OF INGLEWOOD 
15-DAY NOTICE OF TERMINATION 

WATER SERVICE 
 

ATTENTION TO ALL OCCUPANTS: 

 
Your water service is provided through a single water meter servicing all occupants.  Existing billings 
under the account holder’s name for service at the below address are past due and unpaid. 
 
To prevent termination of service, you must contact your landlord, property manager or property 
owner regarding payment of the water bill.   
 
As a master metered occupants, you have the right to become a customer of record responsible for 
the account.  However, if you do this you will become responsible for all future billings for the water 
used for the entire property.  Occupants who wishes to become the customer of record must meet the 
requirements of the City of Inglewood’s and are required to pay a security deposit and a connection 
fee.  Water service will be continued without requiring you to pay the current outstanding balance.   
 
To become a customer of record; get an estimated monthly cost of service; or would like to receive 
additional information regarding this notice, please contact our Customer Service Division at:  
 
City Hall, 1st Floor Finance Department, Customer Service Division 
1 W. Manchester Blvd., Inglewood, CA 90301; or 
Phone:  (310) 412-5310;  
Hours: 7:30 am – 5:30 pm, Monday – *Friday   *closed every other Friday 
 
 
Residential Address:    

 

 

Water Shut-off Date:   

 

 

 

 
TRANSLATIONS 
https://www.cityofinglewood.org/water-shutoff/  (Website for Notice & Water Shut-Off Policy) 
Spanish, Chinese, Tagalog, Vietnamese, Korean 
 

 

https://www.cityofinglewood.org/water-shutoff/

